YOUTH CENSUS

Dear Parents & Guardians,

We ask that you please support each child you have, especially those aged
from 10 to 14, to complete Hepburn Shire Youth Census this October. It
takes about 10 minutes and is accessible via the QR Code.

To be clear we would like young people to provide the answers, but it would
be great if you could sit down and go through it together with them.

The Hepburn Shire Council is currently conducting an online Youth Census to
help identify the wants and needs of our young people aged 10-25 who are
living, working or studying in the Hepburn Shire. It will also collect ideas from
young people on how we can better support young people during these
Covid times and into the future.

Data from the Youth Census will be used by the Shire to inform its current
operations and the development of its next youth strategy. A Youth Census
report will be provided to every school in the shire and made publicly
available online via our website.

Please know that the Youth Census is voluntary and anonymous, with youth
census data being de-identified to protect the privacy of young people.

For more information please visit www.hepburnshireyouthcensus.com.au

With thanks,

Hepburn
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